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NORTHERN NEW MEXICO COLLEGE 

BOARD OF REGENTS  
LUNCH WITH PRESIDENT HECTOR BALDERAS, JD, CFE 

NOTICE OF QUORUM 
APRIL 26, 2024 

A potential quorum of the Northern New Mexico College Board of Regents is scheduled 
to occur on Friday, April 26, 2024 at 11:30AM when Regents attend lunch with President 
Hector Balderas, JD, CFE at Gabriel’s Restaurant, 4 Banana Lane, Santa Fe, NM 87506.  No 
votes or other official actions will be taken by the Northern New Mexico College Board of 
Regents.  

Please contact the office of New Mexico College Board of Regents at 505-747-2140 for 
additional information.  

 


